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ISSUE: POLICE 

Senator Ortt presented checks to law enforcement in Monroe County Tuesday. The
Brockport Police Department and Ogden Police Department received $5,000 each for anti-
crime efforts. Additionally, the Monroe County Sheriff’s Office also received $5,000 to help
victims of domestic violence.     

Pictured at the Brockport Police Department from left to right: Brockport Police Chief

Daniel Varrenti; Brockport Police Dept. Lt. Mark Cuzzupoli; Monroe County Sheriff’s Office

Commander Mike Fowler; Senator Ortt; Town of Ogden Supervisor Gay Lenhard; Ogden

Police Chief Christopher Mears. 
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